
NOTICE OF A SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
RAY WAKEFIELD BUILDING PERMIT 

 

Notice is hereby given that the town board of Silver Creek Township, Lake County, 

Minnesota will hold a special board meeting on October 29, 2013, at 6:00 p.m. at the 

Town Hall of Silver Creek, 1891 Town Road, Two Harbors, MN 55616 for the purpose 

of discussing and deciding upon the Ray Wakefield Building Late Permit–Cabin move, 

as well as the need for a variance hearing and determination. 

Dated this 23rd day of October, 2013. 
 
By: Frederick R. Whitney, Town Clerk 
 
Posted on: October 23, 2013. 


